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Principal: Mike Brett 

14 July 2025 

Dear Families  

End of Term and Start of Term Arrangements  

I am writing to you to confirm end of term arrangements for 2024-2025 and start of term 

arrangements for 2025-2026. 

End of Term Arrangements 2024-2025 

This Academic year ends on Friday 25 July. This day will end for pupils after their afternoon 

registration at 1.10pm. Our bus services will depart from the Academy at 1.15pm, with staff on duty 

to ensure that all pupils travelling by bus are safely onboard these services, which will follow their 

usual routes. Children accessing any other transport have also been supported with this change.  

On Friday 25 July, we have an important day planned, where your child will spend time with their 

Coach celebrating their achievements this year and will engage in whole Academy Rewards 

Assemblies. Rewards and recognition are a significant part of the work that we do, and we are 

looking forward to rewarding as many of our pupils as possible as we conclude the year. 

Start of Term Arrangements 2025-2026 

As we head towards another Academic year, our plans for the start of the Autumn term are in place. 

The Academy Calendar can be found on our website here:  

Term Dates 2025-2026 

Monday 1 September and Tuesday 2 September will both be Inset Days for teacher training and staff 

development before the beginning of the new year.  

• On Wednesday 3 September we welcome back Year 7 and Year 11 as we revisit our 

expectations and routines, with Year 11 pupils beginning their learning and progress 

with exam preparation immediately. 

• On Thursday 4 September, all year groups return for the first full day of Academy 

operations.  

• A reminder of the changes to the Academy Day from September which was included 

in my previous letter which can be found here: Academy Day Sept 2025 

I will write to you again shortly with further updates on our successes this year and our plans for the 

next. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr M Brett 

Principal  

https://www.dukeries.attrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2025/07/Term-dates-2025-26-Website-1-6.pdf
https://www.dukeries.attrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2025/06/Academy-Day.pdf

